
 

 

 

April 7, 2021 

 

NDNR Projects Director 

Nebraska Department of Natural Resources 

301 Centennial Mall South 

Lincoln, NE 68509 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Re: WSF 2021 Annual Report #5283 

Dear Mr. , 

This letter outlines the annual progress report for the Water Sustainability Fund (WSF) Grant #5283 

titled WWUM Modeling: Creation of Dashboard Data Exchange Web App and Data Processing 

Improvements (WWUMM Dashboard App). The WWUMM Dashboard App project has not been initiated 

as of April 7h, 2021. Per the grant application, work under this grant will begin during Natural Resources 

District’s Fiscal Year 2021/2022, with the project starting in July 2021. 

The total project budget is $400,000, with WFS contributing $240,000 and the South Platte and North 

Platte Natural Resources Districts contributing $160,000. 

For additional questions about the project, please contact the project’s coordinator, Thad Kuntz, P.G., 

from Adaptive Resources, Inc., at thad@ari-water.com or 308-633-2890. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Rod L. Horn    

General Manager SPNRD    
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